
Thanks for participating in our first ever Virtual Choir! You will need to have the following three items: 

• Headphones 
• A device to listen to accompaniment on headphones 
• A device to record 

Your recording can be a video file (for example .mp4)  or just an audio file (.mp3).  Don’t worry how your 
video looks because I am just going to use the audio portion.  You can send me a snapshot of yourself, 
because I will assemble a PowerPoint slide containing pictures and names of all the participants to show 
when we present the final product. 

The deadline for submitting recordings (and snapshots) is Wednesday, May 20. 

Vocalists:  
You will need to download (and if possible, print) the .pdf file of the hymn. You will also need to 
download the audio file for whichever voice part you are going to record. The audio file is an 
accompaniment of all four parts with your part emphasized.  There is a pretty loud metronome 
throughout the recording because the most important thing is that you stay in fairly strict time with the 
recording. Feel free to record more than one voice part if you want, sending me a separate audio file for 
each part you record. 

Just do your best! If you have to drop text to swallow or something, just keep going. Breathe 
at the commas if you can, but otherwise if you can’t do that – just breathe! 

Instrumentalists: 
You will need to download the .pdf for your instrument. Then you will listen with headphones and play 
along with the .mp3 called “accompaniment”. You don’t  need to record all 4 verses if you don’t want. 
You can record more than one part. Just make sure you send separate files for each part.       

If you have questions, you can call or text me at 301-710-8466. Or you can email me at 
kddmusic2@gmail.com. You will be sending your recordings and pictures to me at my email address. 
Please use the subject line Virtual Choir Pentecost. 

Kathy Doyle 
Director of Music, Christ Church Durham Parish 
 


